
Senior Photos 
Class of 2026 

 
 
Submitting your senior photo: 

-​ Email (preferred method) 
-​ Email an electronic file of your senior photo to notorious@sasd.net 
-​ Electronic photos should be of a high resolution, preferably 300 dpi or higher 
-​ Inadequately sized photos will need to be replaced by a higher-resolution file 
-​ Include the senior’s first and last name in the image file and subject line of the 

email  
 

-​ We accept other methods as well (CD, hard copy), but please email us 
(notorious@sasd.net) ahead of time if you choose not to submit your photo via email 

 
Please consider when choosing your senior photo: 

-​ All photos are displayed vertically in the yearbook 
-​ Our staff and advisor reserve the right to reject any photo deemed to contain 

inappropriate content or dress 
-​ Photos should be a relatively tight shot of the senior; photos with pets, cars, boats, etc., 

are strongly discouraged  
-​ All hard copy photos/CDs should be labeled and will not be returned unless specifically 

requested 
-​ Questions regarding senior photos should be directed to our staff at notorious@sasd.net 

or Mrs. Diven 
​
 
The deadline for senior photos is December 19, 2025. Several email reminders will be sent to 
families, and once the deadline passes, to those who have not yet submitted. Students are still 
permitted to opt out of submitting a senior photo and instead use the one issued on the first day 
of school (as it appears in Skyward). 
 
 
Thank you,​
Tiffany Diven 
tdiven@sasd.net 
(920) 335-6167​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
 

SENIOR PHOTOS ARE DUE ON DECEMBER 19, 2025 
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